
                 
 

Friday 23rd July 2021 |  Week 2 Term 3 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

Stage 3—Wambangalang 

Tuesday 20th July & 

Thursday 22nd July 2021 

P&C Meeting 

Thursday 29th July 2021 

HoH Bus—P2 and 

Primary 

Thursday 29th 2021 

NAIDOC Celebrations 

Tuesday 27th—Thursday 29th 

July 2021 

HoH Bus—Infants 

Friday 30th July 

Stage 2– Wambangalang 

@ DWPS 

Friday July 30th 2021 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular 

updates and information. 

NOTES SENT HOME 

WEEK 2 
Child Protection—Kinder—K1/0 

 

 

 

Dear Dubbo West Families 

It has been a big week this week at West with our Stage 3 students participating in a              

Leadership/Team Building day at Wambangalang and our Kindergarten students celebrating 

being 100 days smarter. Our Stage 3 students participated in various activities including the 

ropes course, where they supported and encouraged each other to succeed in the challenge. 

We will be surveying students over the next few days to get their feedback but early reports 

suggest that this could be included in our Stage 3 curriculum in the future.  

Kindergarten participated in a host of activities around the number 100 culminating in a yummy 

cake. I was a little concerned at how much our staff had aged overnight but they were back to 

normal the following day! 

Next Wednesday in our staff meeting, teachers will be involved in training around cultural 

awareness and cultural safety. We are particularly lucky to have Aunty Doris who has agreed to 

provide this training for staff. Our students have also been participating in cultural activities 

leading up to our NAIDOC celebrations which will be held next week. Unfortunately, due to the 

current COVID-19 restrictions, this year our festivities will be pared back, with no parents on 

site. 

Starting on Monday, Dubbo West are commencing  the ‘Walking Bus’ . Dubbo West Public 

School staff will walk parts of East Street, Alcheringa Street, Minore Road, O’Donnell Street and 

Wattle Street. Weather permitting, students are encouraged to join staff and walk with them on 

their way to school. 

What a cold week it was, a reminder to parent/carers to label all uniforms. School polo shirts, 

jumpers and bucket hats have just been replenished, please see the front office staff. 

Remember: The best educational opportunities come from a strong partnership between home 

and school.  

Regards, 

 

Eileen Day  
Principal 

                           

 

 

8:30am—3:30pm 



                 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                 
 

  



                 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please keep sending in bread bags & plastic tags as the time has been extended until the end of 
July. This is a promotion by Wonder White and the items are recycled for school exercise   

equipment.  
These bread bags are not restricted to Wonder White, any brand is accepted. 

Thank you   
Ms Lumber– Coordinator 

 
 
 



                 
 

  

 

 

Announcements 


